
UPDATE: September 1, 2023 

 
 

DETOUR: UPDATE  
 

Detour Extended to into September 
Affected Routes: 70 NCX to Duncan “Village Green Mall”  
• Canada Ave will remain closed into September.  

• During the Closure, southbound Stops on Canada Ave will remain inaccessible for Route 70 NCX 
traveling toward Village Green Mall. 

• During the Detour, Transit will use Trans-Canada Hwy, Right on Trunk Rd, Left on Cowichan Way, to 
maintain routing to the final terminus at Village Green Mall.  

• Buses traveling Northbound (toward Nanaimo) will not be affected by this Detour. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Southbound Detour Routing:  

• Trans-Canada Hwy  

• Right on Trunk Rd  

• Left on Cowichan Way, to regular 

routing to Village Green Mall. 
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UPDATE: 

Detour to Remain Active 


